From: Helen Crott

Sent: 18/03/2025 6:38:47 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: North Harbour Marina DA2024/1216

Further to my objections to this proposal my concerns are still the super yachts - even unable
to berth it will be noisy and will emit fumes. Many times in the past council have allowed

objections
to fold with insistence from developers and that could easily happen here in the future. What

will happen to our fish life and breeding seagrass? Also what about the 12 moorings that will
be removed, are they being accomodated elsewhere?

This area is beautiful, peaceful and a wonderful place for birds, fishing and kayaking. If this
proposal goes ahead all that will be compromised.

Regards,

Helen Crott






